
December 15, 2021 

The Latest Edition of HEALTHmatters MD is Here 

 
Dear provider, 
 
The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) publishes HEALTHmatters MD — our provider newsletter — 
quarterly, and the last one of 2021 is hot off the presses.  
 
Read it online or download it here: www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/newsletters  
 
Articles include: 

• A highlight on CalAIM, which launches in 2022. Two components of the program will have big 
implications for some of HPSM’s members with the most complex care needs. 

• Dental in the spotlight this January! Optimize your patients’ dental care needs and learn 
more about our first-of-its-kind program. 

• An update on the Medi-Cal Rx carve-out, also starting in January. 
• A special shoutout to our behavioral health providers, who continue to deliver quality care 

to members with mild-to-moderate behavioral health care needs. 
• A summary of upcoming changes to HPSM’s HomeAdvantage program. Learn more about 

our new program vendor, Upward Health, and how the change will impact members. 
• … and more! 

 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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